Rebecca Hardin

m

From: Julie Sokach <juliesellsvegas@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 09, 2017 11.00 AM

To: Rebecca Hardin; Steve Anderson; Ken West
Subject: case # 2015-620 NRED v Juliann R. Sokach

Hello,

I am requesting to meet with the real estate commission at the next hearing scheduled in December of 2017 to
discuss payment arangments in regards to the fines I have as well as a consideration of reactivation of my
Property Management permit.

Respectfully,

Julie Sokach

Realtor

Re/Max Excellence
4435 South Buffalo Dr.
Las Vegas NV 89147
702 788-4390 cell

702 853-4065 office
702-920-8473 fax

getmobile.remax.com/jsokach



